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APPENDIX  
 

Security Interventions Relating to Cycles 
 
Information regarding bicycle security is available on both the Borough Council and 
Police websites.  
 
Cllr Richard Macrae has held several Free Cycle Marking and Cycle Security Advice 
events in Stapleford and one in Beeston Square which have all been very well 
attended and a great success, the last of these was held on 31 July 2021 at 
Stapleford Fire Station. 
 
Local Neighbourhood Policing Teams have held cycle marking sessions at university 
and college events and in the community.  
 
Communities Team interventions relating to Bicycles 2015-2020. 
 
170 Cycle Alarm D Locks have been issued free to members of the public and 
students through events.  
 
100 Shed Alarms have been issued free to members of the public through events 
and drop in sessions. 
 
50 door alarm keypads have been issued free to members of the public through 
events. 
 
Over 80 Crime Prevention Drop In Sessions have been held in Eastwood and 
Stapleford providing personalised security advice and free resources to members of 
the public. 
 
“Take Pride in Your Ride” cycle security leaflets distributed to public buildings. 
 
Nottinghamshire Police “Securing Your Bike” booklets distributed at events. 
 
Five Lighter Nights Campaigns have been delivered raising awareness of security 
with a focus on shed and garden theft. 
 
Five darker Nights Campaigns have been delivered raising awareness of security 
with a focus on Christmas presents. 
 
 


